
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Today's Prayer 
Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 

Today's Prayer | The Church of England 
 

 
 
23/24 Issue No 24                                           Friday 15 March 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please CLICK HERE for a reminder of the 
essential equipment students should bring to 
school daily. If you have any questions or are 
facing financial difficulties, please contact your 
child’s Pastoral Manager.   
Having the correct equipment for every lesson 
saves valuable learning time and reduces 
distractions in the classroom. All students should 
also have a reading book with them at all times 
for private reading. Books can be taken out from 
our well stocked Library at break and lunchtime 
each day. 
 

 
 

 
 
Congratulation to Isla (Year 7) and Zakia (Year 8) 
who won the International Woman’s Day 
competition, answering the most questions 
correctly on the quiz sheet.  Prizes have been 
delivered to them in tutor time this week. Well 
done! 
 
Reward Trips – Fundraising  
We are organising a number of fundraising 
events for students and parents. We require 
raffle prizes from local businesses or individuals. 
If you are able to contribute please get in contact 
with Miss Scarlett at sc@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk.   

The International Competition for Young 
Debaters 

 
Well done to Kiara, Meral, Otto and Iona for their 
brilliant performance in this prestigious 
competition hosted by Cambridge University. At 
one point during the day our team was 5th out of 
39. This is an amazing achievement when 
competing against so many high performing 
schools. 
 
Nominate your Teacher of the Year now!  
Do you know a teacher or Learning Support 
Assistant who really goes the extra mile? 
The Bury Free Press 2024 Top of the Class 
awards will place the focus firmly on those 

Calling all Year 10 students!!!!  
We are currently recruiting the new prefect 
team. This is a great opportunity for our older 
students to develop their leadership skills. 
Please encourage your son/daughter to apply 
if you think they would benefit from this 
opportunity.  
 
Students should contact Mr Elliott, Head of 

Year 10 to make their application.    

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2018%2F09%2FEquipment-List.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C31d04aa7d4b24c58b4e008dc43374440%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638459151845021264%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HbNoKxgNt3nnT785atY8HRqnD%2FllPxbVlSbsDJtcDEs%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

classroom heroes who deserve a real pat on the 
back. CLICK HERE for more details. 
 
KEVI Handball Team 
The under 15 handball team were excellent this 
week in the Bury Schools Handball tournament, 
coming second overall. 
 

 
 
Swimming Gala  
KEVI took part in the first swimming gala for five 
years. The team came second overall against the 
Bury Schools, narrowly missing out on first place 
by six points. Everyone swam to an excellent 
standard.  
 

 
 
British Science Week  
To celebrate British Science Week, students 
were invited to come and do some hands-on 
science. Three days of activities saw students 
doing dissection, making environmentally friendly 
cling wrap, making slime and bath bombs, circuit 
games and balloon hovercrafts. The students 
were brilliant and thoroughly enjoyed themselves.   

 
 

 

 

https://www.suffolknews.co.uk/top-of-the-class/


 
   

 
 
  

 
English Speaking Union 
We are thrilled to share with you the success of 
our school's participation in the English Speaking 
Union’s Shakespeare competition held on 
Tuesday 12 March.  We would like to extend a 
big congratulations to our two remarkable 
competitors, Milly and Erin. Their exceptional 
performances and captivating Shakespearean 
monologues left the audience in awe. We are 
immensely proud of their outstanding efforts. 
 

Olivier Awards 

Former student Tom Francis has been 
nominated for an Oliver Award! What an amazing 
achievement. 

 
 
British Sign Language Courses 
Spaces available! Contact Mrs Talbot for more 
information and to start your BSL Journey! 

 
 

 
 



 
   

 
 
  

Free Easter Holiday Activities  
CLICK HERE for more details   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISc
hool/ 
 
Follow us on Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvisch
ool/ 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learningh
ub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_she
et&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw 
 
 
Everyone at King Edward VI would like to 
wish you a joyful weekend 
 

 
 
Deri O’Regan 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F03%2FEmail-Letter-for-Schools-Easter-2024.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Ce453472795e2413562af08dc44ff1afe%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638461109658668352%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MUI6BYOshAP4LIi%2Fsd0kYCSWYBfZ%2BaiwkDQ2o6Jj9P4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Term Dates for 2023-2024 and Term Dates for 2024-2025.  
Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website 

Wed 20 – Thurs 21 March  Year 8 Parents Evening  

Fri 22 March  Year 9 Romeo & Juliet Trip   

Fri 22 March   Year 11 GCSE Drama Exams   

Wed 27 March   Spring Concert   

Thurs 28 March   End of term   

Mon 15 April   Start of the Summer Term   

 

Thought for the Week 

 
Who being loved, is poor?  

Oscar Wilde  
 

All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2023-2024.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

